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This bill has unintended consequences on the huge fly fishing industry based in 

Oregon. In the bills current form, fly tying materials would fall under restricted items 

and would not gain exemptions like taxidermy or leather. Fly anglers are some of the 

most outspoken conservationists and while we all want what is best for the animals 

and the environment, this bill, in its current form, would only hurt the outdoors 

industry and the members of the public that support it. 

 

I oppose this bill in its current form. 


